
 
 

 
 

 September 20, 2005 
 
 

 
To the Honorable 

The Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 
 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 

 We wish to open a file regarding classification studies approved by the Fire and  
Police Commission. 
 

 
     Sincerely, 

 
 
 

     MARIA MONTEAGUDO 
     Employee Relations Director 
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